
11/8/22, 9:57 PM Mail - Ahmad Shahril Bin Ab. Halim - Outlook

https://outlook.office.com/mail/id/AAQkADEyZjUzNGJmLTM5MWMtNDZlYi05NmYwLTVkNDMyZDJkM2ZmMwAQAA9kKGTfGKlOlOPihoTi6Vw%3D 1/1

[MJPCH] Article Review Acknowledgement

MJPCH MPA <mjpch.mpa@gmail.com>
Fri 3/11/2022 12:43 PM

To: Ahmad Shahril Bin Ab. Halim <shahrilabhalim@usm.my>

Dear Dr Ahmad Shahril Ab. Halim,


Thank you for completing the review of the submission, "Psychological status of parents of
children hospitalized for COVID-19 in Bangladesh ," for Malaysian Journal of Paediatrics and Child
Health (MJPCH).

We appreciate your effort and time to review the manuscript and to maintain the quality of work
that are being submitted to MJPCH.

Thank you again for your contributions and we hope you will be able to again provide your
expertise for MJPCH in the near future.

MJPCH MPA

mjpch.mpa@gmail.com

________________________________________________________________________
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